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Sharon Phipps

From: @scottishspca.org>
Sent: 15 May 2019 07:51
To:
Subject: Fwd: SSPCA beavers
Attachments: doc00669820190514113444.pdf

Good morning  
 
Please see attached letter which includes concerns, proposed assistance and feedback on the lethal co trol 
workshop. 
 

Once you have had time to consider I would be keen to meet and discuss. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at any time. 
 
Regards  

 

Scottish Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals (Scottish SPCA)  
Tel: 03000 999 999  
www.scottishspca.org/join 
www.scottishspca.org/rehoming 
Scottish Charity No. SC 006467 
  
This message is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please inform us and then delete it. If the content of 
this message does not relate to the business of the Scottish SPCA then it is neither from nor sanctioned by the 
Society.  
  
If you wish to report an incident involving an injured or distressed animal you must telephone our Animal Helpline on 
03000 999 999. Please do not email the incident details as our Animal Helpline staff will have key questions to ask 
you. 
  

 












